
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 12:47 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosures  
  

Hi Steve - I have a few disclosures from past week: 

• Attended several events as we hosted the Democratic National Committee evaluation 
group to host the convention here in Chicago - those were hosted by Choose Chicago 
and I attended with the Mayor in my official capacity (let me know if you need a list)  

• Attended the Chicago Fire and Red Stars soccer game at Soldier Field in my official 
capacity staffing the Mayor  

• Attended Lollapalooza in my official capacity to finalize contract negotiations also with 
the Mayor  

I am hoping for some more rest this week!  
 
Best wishes,  
Samir  
 
--- 
Samir Mayekar 
Deputy Mayor 
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